
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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February 2023

ZEN

Dates for the Diary:
3RD FEBRUARY – NATIONAL FEED THE BIRDS DAY

We will be making our own bird feeders and feeding the birds outdoors.
13TH – 17TH FEBRUARY – HALF TERM
14TH FEBRUARY – VALENTINES DAY

On this day we will be having a valentines party and making special gifts for our loved ones. 
Children are invited to wear red and pink party clothes.

21ST FEBRUARY – PANCAKE DAY!
Children will be making their own pancakes at nursery and tasting a variety of different toppings. 

22ND FEBRUARY – NATIONAL YOGA DAY
Children will be asked to come into nursery wearing PE or acrobats clothes to take part in a variety of 

yoga and mindfulness activities.
FRIDAY 10TH MARCH – TRAINING DAY

Nursery will be closed for a company training day.

LAMBS 
As part of the little lamb’s focus on communication 
and language, we have been encouraging the 
children to say different animal sounds and join in 
with song boxes. The children have enjoyed making 
farm animal biscuits and exploring the different 
ingredients and have also enjoyed mud stomping 
and sensory exploration of soil and cocoa powder. 
We have had animal dress up days and been looking 
at pictures of our friends visiting the farm. The 
children have been doing creative activities relating 
to their favourite animals creating 
pictures using a variety of 
different materials.

FARMERS
We have really enjoyed learning all about space in our Farmers room. 
This has come from the story ‘Aliens Love Underpants’ which we have 
been focusing on to support the children with their toilet training. We 
have been learning all about the solar system and how the planets 
rotate and have been asking the children to make their own aliens and 
spaceships for our new space themed bathroom! The children particu-
larly enjoyed walking on the moon to space music. We made our own 
moon sand and walked on it with our feet exploring the texture. We 
have also been focusing on our communication and language through-
out the nursery and have been doing show and tell mornings to 
encourage the children to speak about things special to them from 
home. The children took turns in showing off their item’s and discussing 
the different unique things brought in.


